
Virginia Board of Education 
Virtual Schools Work Session  

 
Wednesday, March 27, 2013, at 2:30 p.m. 

22nd Floor Conference Room, James Monroe Building 
101 N. 14th Street, Richmond, Virginia 

 
 
 
Agenda 
 
Welcome and Opening Comments       2:30 
Mr. David Foster, President 
 
Overview of the Virtual Schools Work Session      2:33 
Dr. Tammy McGraw, Director of Educational Technology 
 
Review of the Scope and Authority for Amending the Regulations Establishing  2:35 
Standards of Accreditation to Include Public Virtual Schools 
Mrs. Anne Wescott, Assistant Superintendent for Policy and Communications 
 
Virtual School Accountability—A National Perspective      2:40 
Ms. Susan Patrick, President and CEO, International Association for  
K-12 Online Learning (iNACOL) 
Dr. Allison Powell, Vice President, International Association for  
K-12 Online Learning (iNACOL) 
Mr. David Edwards, Quality Assurance Director, International Association for 
K-12 Online Learning (iNACOL)         
  
Specific Policies Regarding Virtual School Accountability     3:10  
Dr. Ann Flynn, Director of Educational Technology and State Association Services, 
National School Boards Association 
Ms. Kimberly Bridges, Governmental Relations Consultant, Virginia School Boards Association 
 
Technology Systems that Support Accountability     3:40 
Mr. Mark Nixon, Vice President of Sales, LoudCloud Systems 
 
Accountability in Practice—Microsoft IT Academy     4:10 
Mr. Kevin Dean, Academic Account Manager, Microsoft Education 
 
Accountability in Practice—Simulation-Based Training and Assessment: From the 
Military to Virtual Schools        4:40 
Dr. Lewis Johnson, President and CEO, Alelo 
  
Adjournment          5:00 
Mr. David Foster, President     


